
 

 

 

 

 

 

HARRIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 
PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER                           Week ending  12th Sept 2025 

 

Dear Families, 

What a wonderful first full week we have had together in Preschool! The children 
have begun to settle into their new environment beautifully, and we are so pleased 
to see them growing more comfortable each day. 

This week, our focus has been on getting to know each other and learning the 
classroom rules and routines that help our days run smoothly. The children have 
done a great job exploring the classroom, making new friends, and starting to feel 
at home in their new space. 

We also shared the story Who Are You? To spark some lovely conversations about 
ourselves and what makes each of us unique and special. We looked at our faces 
in the mirror and talked about our features, eye colour, and hair, before having a go 
at our self- portrait. 

We are excited to continue supporting the children as they grow in confidence and 
settle into preschool life. Thank you for your support in helping your child with this 
important transition. We can’t wait to see what next week brings! 

 

Happy weekend! The Pre-School Team 😊 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Things to Remember: 
 

• To support the children in developing their 
independence, please send them in shoes 
that they can take off and put on by 
themselves. 

• We also ask that each child has a pair of 
wellies to keep at school, so they can enjoy 
our outdoor provision in all weathers. 

• Please remember to pre-order your child’s 
school dinner. 

• PE session with Mr Ridge every Friday morning. 
Please provide appropriate footwear. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Star Award 

 

Toby 

 

 

 

 
 


